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TOWN OF FLORENCE  

2025 BOARD OF REVIEW 
May 12th, 2025 – 6 P.M. COMMUNITY CENTER 

 
 Pursuant to due call and notice thereof, the 2025 Board of Review for the Town of Florence was 
called to order.  A roll call vote was taken. Board of Review members present were Jim Gehlhoff, Tom 
Tuchalski, Shane McLain and Jessica Klumpp. Let the record show that all members are present.  

On a motion by  McLain and seconded by Tuchalski it was moved to nominate Gehlhoff as Chair 
of the 2025 Board of Review.  All in favor, motion carried. 
 Due to the fact that the assessment roll is not complete, the Board of Review will be required to 
adjourn until the September 8th, 2025 at 6 p.m. at the community center.  
 A motion to adjourn was made by McLain and seconded by Tuchalski. All in favor, motion 
carried. 
   
Submitted by: 
 
 
Jessica Klumpp 
Clerk/Treasurer 


